
Cheri Hurst
Brunswick
LD 659
Dear Senator Baldacci, Representative Meyers and the Members of the HHS 
Committee:
My name is Cheri Hurst and I am a resident of Brunswick.  I highly encourage you to 
amend this bill to be considered major-substantive. This affects so many of our most 
vulnerable residents.
Thank you.
Cheri Hurst
21 Willow Grove Road
Brunswick  04011


